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Brian MacKenzie 
Principal Planner 
Development Plans Team 
The Highland Council 
Glenurquhar Road 
INVERNESS 
IV3 5NX 
 
Our ref:  LDP-270-3 
 
4 August 2011 
 
Dear Mr McKenzie 
 
THE TOWN AND COUNTRY PLANNING (DEVELOPMENT PLANNING) 
(SCOTLAND) REGULATIONS 2008 
HIGHLAND COUNCIL 
HIGHLAND WIDE LOCAL PLAN 
NOTICE: REQUEST FOR FURTHER INFORMATION 
 
I am writing regarding Highland Wide Local Plan which was submitted to DPEA on 
the 6 May 2011 for examination by Scottish Ministers. Under Regulation 22 of the 
Town and Country Planning (Development Planning)(Scotland) Regulations 2008 
the appointed reporters can request, by way of notice, further information in 
connection with the examination. This letter is a notice under Regulation 22. 
 
The reporters have identified that further information, as listed below, should be 
provided by the Highland Council. It would be helpful if you could send this 
information to me, to pass on to the reporter, by 18 August 2011. 
 
The first sentence of policy 48 refers to development proposals in general terms.  
However, the following sentence indicates that proposals should accord with 
guidance for single houses.  Would the council clarify whether this policy is intended 
to apply to all types of development or to housing proposals only?  
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
Jayne Hollas 
 
Jayne Hollas 
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